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 Dear Elected members of parliment  ,
,
,, I offer this submission against the proposed changes to the ABORTION law in Queensland      
    Abortion is already available freely to all women in this state without fear of legal issues and has been for a long time.
    Included is both medical and surgical terminatio   via clinics or RU486 or larger institions if severe abnormalities of fetus  or
 endagerment to the womans health or life 
    abortion can cause uterine damage and cause infertility in the future 
    I am concerned that if the law changes then medical and nursing staff will not be afforded a concious objection to participating
 in the proceedure  therefore opening up possibilities of misconduct or sacking 
    Women presently have full access to contraception already in this state . 
     Abortion can and very often leads to severe depression in the woman and other familt members      
              thank you for your consideration       Judy Chandler        
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